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February 7, 2025 
 
 
 
Gary Dugal 
President/Executive Director 
Glenn Stratton Learning Center 
38 Page Terrace 
Hinckley, ME 04944 
 
Dear Mr. Dugal:  

 
The Glenn Stratton Learning Center Nutrition Program was reviewed per Federal Regulation 
7CFR 210.18 and Maine Department of Education Child Nutrition policies and procedures. On 
December 13, 2024 Michele Bisbee reviewed Glenn Stratton Learning Center. An exit 
conference with Katrina Guptill, Norman Icenogle and you occurred on December 13, 2024. The 
SY 2025 School Nutrition Program Administrative Review has been completed. There were no 
findings.   

 
This is to notify you that this is the final action and the Administrative Review is now closed.  
Should you have any questions, please contact Michele Bisbee at 592-6076 or email 
michele.bisbee@maine.gov . 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jane McLucas 
Child Nutrition Director 
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